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Being Brave — Brainstorm Productions

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are excited to announce that as part of our Personal Development and Health
(PDH) program that the rescheduled Brainstorm production entitled ‘Being Brave’ will
be performed at the school.

Being Brave is a live show that relates to our Positive Behaviour for Learning (PBL)
lessons and gives students positive strategies to cope with emotions and adapt to
changes at school, at home and online.

The cost of the performance is FREE for all students. It has been subsidised by the
school.

All students will be attending the performance unless you return the attached opt out
note.

Where: Chester Hill Public School Assembly Hall
When: Thursday 7 September, 2023

Children are to wear: School Uniform

Cost: FREE

The students will be accompanied by their classroom teachers throughout the
performance in the school assembly hall.

If you would like more information, please speak to your child’s class teacher.

Felise Geolagon Ben Walsh
Event organiser Principal
| DO NOT consent to of class to

participate in the rescheduled ‘Being Brave’ the Brainstorm Production performance on Thursday 7
September, 2023 in the school assembly hall.

Parent / Carer Signature Date



